
For more information contact Ira Treuhaft at 718-312-9369 (cell). 

 

 

Statement from Former Freeholder Maura DeNicola regarding the 
Bergen County “Political Layoff” Suit. 

 

"It is upsetting that Bergen County Taxpayers are paying a million dollars 
so patronage jobs can be doled out by the Democrats with impunity. Taxpayer 
monies should be spent on essential services, not on settlements for government 
malfeasance." 
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